
The Mercy Minute Quarterly Newsletter for Deacons (Feb. 27, 2019)

Deacons lead their 
congregation in 
outreach at local 
men’s shelter

Join the email list!
Write to David Nakhla, Administrator

Committee on Diaconal Ministries
David.Nakhla@opc.org

Discussion items 
from the OPC 
Deacons Facebook 
page

Watch an online 
interview with the 
author of “The 
Deacon”

Chris Sudlow 
interviews deacons 
with years of 
experience to share

A glance at this issue:
Deacons as Ministers of Mercy Scott Pearce on 

service that ends 
up requiring more 
than we bargained 
for

Registration now 
open for the 
Presbytery 
Diaconal Summit 
IV (for members 
of presbytery 
diaconal 
committees)

And, more…

October 10-12, 2019

Find the full newsletter at OPCSTM.org/mercy-minute


